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                    July 18, 2017 
Contact: Tara Hernandez, Marketing & Communications Director 
(616) 233-6053 or thernandez@grr.org 
 

Frontier Airlines Returning to Grand Rapids 

 
Grand Rapids, Mich. – Frontier Airlines is returning to Grand Rapids (GRR), the airline announced 
today. 
 
Frontier, headquartered in Denver, will be serving the Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) 
with four weekly nonstop flights to Orlando International Airport (MCO) on an Airbus A320 family 
aircraft, along with service to Denver International Airport (DEN). The Orlando service is scheduled 
weekly for departures on Monday, Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday. The service begins in 
December 2017. Frontier has not announced the start date for Denver, but the airline is expected to 
begin serving that route in Spring 2018.  
 
“We are thrilled to welcome Frontier back into the Grand Rapids market,” said GFIA President & 
CEO Jim Gill. “Having another low cost carrier option to stimulate competition and offer even more 
nonstop service is a welcome addition for our air service portfolio and our growing community.”  
 
Orlando is the number one market for nonstop service out of Grand Rapids with an average of 
almost 200 passengers per day each way. Denver is a top-ten market for GFIA.  
 
“With today’s announcement, Frontier now offers our Low Fares Done Right to new destinations 
from Grand Rapids,” said Jim Faulkner, head of corporate communications, Frontier Airlines. 

mailto:thernandez@grr.org


 

 

[Type a quote from the document or 
the summary of an interesting point. 
You can position the text box 
anywhere in the document. Use the 
Drawing Tools tab to change the 
formatting of the pull quote text 
box.] 

 

“Customers traveling from Grand Rapids now have a new low-cost option in these markets, and 
with The WORKS and The PERKS, we offer the best value in U.S. air travel.” 
 
Booking is available now on Frontier’s website, www.flyfrontier.com, for travel starting December 
13, 2017 through April 7, 2018.  
 
Frontier previously served Grand Rapids from 2010 through 2013.  
 
For interviews, please contact Tara Hernandez. 

### 
About GFIA 

The Gerald R. Ford International Airport (GFIA) is the second busiest airport in Michigan. The 
airport served over 2.6 million passengers in 2016 and over 7,000 travelers pass through GFIA each 
day.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport offers nonstop service to 24 major market 
destinations with more than 120 daily nonstop flights.  The Gerald R. Ford International Airport is 
managed and operated by the Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority.  GFIA generates over 
$3.1 billion in annual economic output throughout West Michigan, and employs over 1,500 people.  
For more information on GFIA visit: www.flyford.org or follow the airport on Twitter: @FlyGRFord 
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